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Dear Mr. Halkala: K v < 3

Enclosed for your information is one (1) copy of NUREG-0519

Supplement No. 1, Safety Evaluation Report related to operation
of tne LaSzlle County Station.

Please note in particular Appendix E which contains a supplemental
report of emergency preparedness and Appendix F which contains a

letter from Joha Dickey regarding the status of offsite preparedness
relative to the LaSalle Station.

If you have any questions regarding this document, please call
Mr. W. L. Axelson of my staff on FTIS 384-2535.

Sincerely,
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" J. A. Hind, Acting Director,
. Division of Emergency Preparedness
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